
IN THE FAIR WORK COMMISSION 

Four yearly Review of Modern Awards – Finalisation of Exposure Drafts – 
(AM2019/17) Exposure Draft – Rail Industry Award 2010 

Submission of the Australian Rail Tram Bus Industry Union  

I refer to the above matter and to the directions issued by Justice Ross on 24 October 2019 

The RTBU would like to note a matter under AM2016/8 - Payment of Wages in relation to the Rail 
Industry Award Exposure draft. 

This matter was subject to a conference before Commissioner Lee on the 9 October 2019. The Rail 
Employers withdrew their proposed amendment to the model term on payment of wages on termination. 
The RTBU does not object the inclusion of the model term into the Rail Award 2010.  

I also acknowledge that a Full Bench has been constituted in AM2017/51 to deal with the issue of 
overtime for casuals which may affect certain clauses in the exposure draft.  

The RTBU has no other outstanding concerns in relation to the 14 October 2019 Exposure Draft of this 
Award  

Kind regards 

Minna Davis  
Industrial Officer 


